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Attached, please find our mining permit for our newly opened commercial quarry site in Adelaide. The permit holder
is African Mining & Crushing, operating out of Bloemfontein. All necessary EIA and EMP procedures have been
completed and we received our permit two weeks ago.

We have registered as an "interested party" to potentially supply aggregates for the Foxwood Dam, and would like
to speak with yourselves in this regard.

Our quarry site is 6km south-west of Adelaide, which puts us approx 8km from the dam wall site.

We look forward to furthering discussions with you.

Please feel free to contact me at any stage.

Regards,
Scott Pringle

Bennett Pringle CC
Cell: 072 992 5633
Fax: 086 614 0037
Email: kelso@bosberg.co.za




